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25 Years Since BRAC Announcement
It’'s somewhat of a dubius anniversary. March marks 25 years
since the community learned that the Newark Air Force Base was
on the BRAC closure list for 1993. That announcement set in
motion years of drastic change. Few, however, predicted that the
key workload and jobs would still be here today. The Port
Authority will share a look back on that 1993 announcement and
current-day information on its Facebook page in the first two
weeks of March.

GO TO: Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority

Thinking Spring: Ohio
Native Meadow

Since 2011, the Port Authority has had an
Ohio Native Meadow located on the
northern edge of the Base Campus of the
Aerospace Center. The meadow is a
tranquil place off of the on-site walking
path that uses only Ohio-native plantings
and wildflowers.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/guide

Jobs at the Aerospace Center

There are currently 81 jobs on OhioMeansJobs.com website with
Boeing listed in the name, including engineering jobs right here at
the Aerospace Center. Have the skills to work in advance
manufacturing? The Port Authority website has a one-stop place
for job hunters to connect to jobs right here at the Aerospace
Center.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/jobs
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